Beecher Community Library
Special Meeting of Sub-Committee
Wed. November 6, 2019 3:30

This meeting was attended by:

Jill Grosso, Shirley Biery, Kathy Czarnecki, Beverly Wehling, Michelle
Stamper, Robin Meyer, Decorating Consultant and Romeo Panazzo of
Panazzo Amish Furniture.

This sub-committee met to measure out areas, discuss ideas & share
opinions for choices of furnishings in the Meeting Room. Shirley explained
the information handout to all & answered questions before we moved to
the new addition.

Jill shared the plans for the Children’s area. It will include 3 short tables,
24 Navy Blue chairs, mobile storage cabinets and a Book Display. Jill has
been working on that area with much input & shared that Kevin Walsh,
?of ‘Children’s Plus’ may donate a large sum to cover these costs.
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Romeo Panazzo brought several chairs and samples of fabric & was most
helpful sharing his years of expertise in the furniture business.
Robin is an Interior Decorator & is very familiar with our library. She has
great ideas, a good eye and a lot of common sense.
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Tentative plans are to purchase: 2-Tutor Room tables,%( S é/a large Table
for Knitting Class, Library Board Meeting, Book Discussion Group,
Travelogue & other adult programs, slide presentations etc. 12’ x.§ °
Also 12 new wood chairs with upholstered seats & 3 chairs, for each tutor
room.
The meeting lasted an hour & a half with much discussion & many shared
opinions. Choosing the best size for all tables was the most time-consuming
task, requiring great foresight. There were several floor tapings in all sizes
& different directions. In the end, everyone seemed satisfied to move
forward.
The final decision will be to present plans to the board & to approve them
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